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TO: Mayor and City Commission

FROM: Samuel A. May, City Manager

DATE: May 2, 2018

APPROVING AMENDMENT NO. 1 TO THE INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF MARGATE
AND THE CITY OF COCONUT CREEK FOR TELETYPE SERVICES.

BACKGROUND: On November 20, 2013, the City of Margate entered into an Interlocal Agreement (ILA)
with the City of Coconut Creek for teletype services. The initial term of this Agreement is set to expire on September 30,
2018. As per the terms in the Agreement, this Agreement is set to renew and is now set to expire on September 30, 2023.
An amendment is being requested to provide for the ability to terminate this agreement upon 60 days’ written notice if the
City of Margate contracts with an E-911 dispatch provider that includes teletype services.

RECOMMENDATION: Approve.

FISCAL IMPACT: This Amendment provides for no additional fiscal impact.

CONTACT PERSON: Samuel A. May, City Manager
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